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Dear patient, 
 
the following paper provides some important information on our 
private patients outpatient clinic. 
 

- You are invited 30 minutes before the scheduled time for your visit 

for the following reason: Your CT or MRI scans have to be uploaded 

into our computer system from the neuroradiology collegues. We ask 

for your patience because this procedure may take some time due to 

the technical procedure. Please ensure, that the scans are not older 

than three months. 

 

- The order of access is at the discretion of the physician. In some 

cases, the order of access for the examination may differ from the 

time of appearance in the outpatient clinic. 

 

- You will have a preliminary examination before meeting Professor 

Unterberg. After this examination you my have to wait for some more 

minutes before entering the room for Professor Unterbergs final 

evaluation. 

 

- If you are coming for a follow-up visit, you are examined by a 

neurosurgical consultant. You might not see Professor Unterberg. Of 

course he will be consulted, if necessary. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 


